
DISTRICT GLOBAL LEADERSHIP TEAM –  
CABINET REPORT  June , 2020 

 
  The GLT meeting has been held no since February, 2020.  

All the plans that were underway for the Spring Leadership Forum on April 23, 2020 were cancelled,  

Including the very special event with Patti Poppy in April. 

Training was conducted for Zone Chairs, and all the materials were developed and revised. 

Materials were revised and developed for Club Presidents, Club Secretaries, and Club Treasurers and 

delivered t0 the three newest Club Presidents.   Small group training has been presented.    Materials for 

Treasurer and Secretary will be delivered to the three newest officers 

The State Leadership Chair did not hold a meeting this Lions year 

The GLC was deeply involved in the development of the new “Quest South East Jackson Lions Club”. 

They were chartered in February.   Support from the leadership team was provided to the new Michigan 

Center Lioness/Lions Club as they developed and have been Chartered.   Their Charter, member 

induction and installation of officers will take place on June 2​nd​, with PID Esther LaMothe presiding. 

I submitted a request to make a Joint presentation with AARP/ Michigan/USA Dementia Coalition, at 

both the Lions of Michigan Forum, in February 2020, and the USA/Canada Leadership Forum to be held 

in Louisville in September 2020.   That joint presentation took place in Flint.   We were accepted to 

present at the USA/Canada Leadership Forum, and will go and Co-Present, if the Forum takes place as 

planned.  As our Lions are aging, this has become more and more of a health issue in our Clubs, and this 

has never more true than it is today.    The goal is to raise the level of understanding about this disease 

for our Lions Leaders and membership. 

I visited/attended a few Club meetings, but not nearly as many as planned. 

Work is still under way to complete the revision of “When A Lion Dies” program as well as “Lion For A 

Day”.   These projects are scheduled for completion by the end of this Lions year. 

(Goals attached) 

 

Respectfully, 

PDG Roberta Sexton GAT  

May 26, 2020 
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